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ANNOUNCEMENTS
REGARDING THE CORONA VIRUS
SITUATION

Dear 50 Plus Club members,

Based on the CDC (Center for Disease Control) guidelines, and the need for social
distancing, the 50 Plus Club activities planned for April and May have been cancelled.
The cancelled events include the Marimba Quartet Concert at Minot State University
on April 24 and the meeting on May 21 with speaker Jacki Thomas, Thomas Family
Funeral Home. The concerns expressed by the medical experts put the senior population
most at risk if the coronavirus spreads. Therefore, we must cancel these events.

I will be re-evaluating the COVID-19 situation in the next few months to see
how the disease is progressing. Watch for the next newsletter, to come out in late
May/June, for the status of future 50 Plus Club events. Be healthy and safe everyone!

Sincerely,

Vicky Campbell

The following is a message from A&B Tours, on the
motor coach trips planned for this year.
Dear Travelers,

The last thing I thought I would ever say, given that I am in the tour/travel
business—PLEASE stay home if possible. We (our age group) are most at risk should
we be the ones who get the virus. There is an urgent need to slow down this virus.

There are lots of news sources and of course social media that you can follow
but I suggest one or two reliable sources for your knowledge base. Mine is the World
Health organization. Be safe everyone!

Kathy Chadwell,
Owner A&B Tours

Questions on the status of tours, please contact A&B Tours, not the bank
at: 701-852-8144 or 800-440-2690 or email: abtours@srt.com

Please remember the meetings are for 50 Plus Club members only.

Newsletters come out four times a year to announce upcoming meetings and events.
Would you like to receive your newsletters electronically? Email the request to: vicky.campbell@fwbt.com to be first to get them.



First Western Bank & Trust, voted one of
Prairie Business magazine’s 50 Best Places to Work two years in a row!
Thank you and congratulations. ..
your teamwork and dedication help make this the best place to work.

You can bank on our employees

We're proud of our employees for their commitment to our local communities.
In fact, we encourage them to volunteer for service organizations and charitable projects during work hours.
Thank you to our employees for naming us one of the Top 50 Places to Work.
We attribute this accolade to hiring and supporting exceptional people who care.
It's one of the ways you know that You can bank on us.

Enjoy... THE FINANCIAL BENEFITS OF
50 PLUS CLUB MEMBERSHIP

% Free Checks (Bank Custom % Discount on Wire % Trust Department % Free Luggage Tags
Style one box per year per Transfers Services * Free Laminating
account) * Free Telephone * Insurance Services * Voice Access

* Free Cashiers Checks, and Transfers 24-Hour Service
Money Orders

% Free Notary Service

% Free Copying Service (12 * Direct Deposit
per month)

FREE MEMBERSHIP rORrR BANK CUSTOMERS
WHO ARE OVER 50 AND CARRY A MINIMUM
BALANCE OF $5,000 IN ANY ACCOUNT
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"" FIRST WESTERN

BANK & TRUST

Phone: 701-852-3711
firstwestern.bank

Check out our CD rates today
on our website, or call us.
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